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6th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 13 Parents’ Evening – Thursday 23rd March 2023 

 
We would like to invite you to attend our in-person Parents’ Evening on Thursday 23rd March 2023 between 
4:00–6.30PM. This evening will provide you with the opportunity to discuss your son/daughter’s progress as 
they work towards their upcoming final summer examinations and deadlines.  
 
Attendance by parents/carers at all your son/daughter’s Parents’ Evenings is vitally important and we expect 
that everyone will attend. We value your support and know that working in partnership with you as parents 
has a significant impact upon your son/daughter’s learning, so we urge you to plan so that a parent or carer 
can attend. 
 
Upon arrival please sign in at the Pope Francis Hall with your son/daughter. Appointments will be subject led 
and can be arranged with each of your son/daughter’s subject teachers. Within the consultation, students will 
receive their most recent mock examination results.   
 
The school has introduced an easy to use online booking system which allows you to choose your appointment 
times.  You will receive an email confirming your appointment and your appointments can be accessed using 
the booking system: https://NewmanCoventry.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 
 
This will allow you to log in, enter your son/daughter’s details and select appointments with his/her allocated Year 
13 teachers. Your email address will also be requested and a confirmation of your booking will be sent to this 
address. If you do not have internet access you can book your appointment over the phone by calling the school 
number and asking for student reception where a member of staff will be happy to assist you. 
 

Year 13 Student Finance Evening- Tuesday 28th March 2023 
Alongside our upcoming Parents’ Evening, we are inviting you to attend our Y13 Student Finance Evening on 
Tuesday 28th March 2023 at 6pm. Student Finance covers student loans or student grants for tuition fees and 
living costs, extra help and student loan repayment plans for those who have applied to attend University.  
 
This evening will deliver crucial information about the Student Finance application process which closes on 
19th May 2023. Please confirm your attendance via the following forms: https://forms.office.com/e/vujmtSt7Jc  
 
Upon arrival, you should sign in at the Canon Diamond Theatre for a prompt 6pm start. There will also be an 
opportunity to discuss your son/daughter’s next steps with the Sixth Form Pastoral Team and our careers 
advisor. It is important that both parent and student attend this event.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on the evening and once again thank you for your continuous support throughout 
your son/daughter’s time at Cardinal Newman. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr S McDonnell        Ms E O’Connor 
Assistant Headteacher       Headteacher 
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